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20th July 2016 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
It does not seem possible that we are at the end of another 

school year, and what another busy and productive year it 
has been. I must particularly thank everyone who made our 

Summer Proms and Social such an amazing event for the 
whole school community to enjoy.  Of course the biggest 
thank you must go to the children for working so hard and for 

giving such an excellent performance. Thank you all also for 
your very encouraging comments, I am delighted that you 

enjoyed the evening so much. 
 
 

 
 

A huge well done also to the children in Year 6 who have worked 
so hard again this year.  We are incredibly proud of them all and 
do wish them all the best as they settle into their new schools in 

September. It is very encouraging to see the positive attitude 
that all our children have towards their learning, and the very 

high standards that they achieve. 
 

 

 
WELL DONE 

Well done also to all of the children who have represented our school this term (at 
Goodwood, Pallant House Gallery, Area Sports, GAS Cricket Tournament, and in the Leavers’ 
Service at the Cathedral – the list is endless!) Well done to all the children who, in whatever 

they are doing, continually aim for their best. 
 

 
THE FRIENDS 
As another year comes to a close, we must say a great big thank you to The Friends for their 

constant effort in raising money and organising a huge number of events to enrich the lives 
of our children and whole school.   

 
 

FAREWELL 
As you are aware, we say a sad farewell to Mr. Chris William at the end of this week. Many 
thanks to all of you who generously contributed towards his leaving present. Today Mr 

Williams was presented with a new leather briefcase and a SONOS wireless speaker.  We 
thank Mr. Williams for all he has done during his time with us and wish him all the best. 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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SEPTEMBER 2016 

In September the children return to school on Tuesday 6th September to start their 
next school year.  Please note that Monday 5th September is a staff training day.  

  

Please make a note in your diary of our welcome meetings which will be taking place 
during the second full week of school.  

 
 Robin Class    –  Monday 11th September 

  Pheasant Class   –  Tuesday 12th September  

  Woodpecker Class   –  Wednesday 13th September 

   
A separate meeting will be held for parents of reception children slightly later in the 
term. 

 
 

Thank you to all of you for your continued support of our School, and finally thank you 

to all the Staff and Governors for their constant enthusiasm and dedication towards 
ensuring Lavant C.E. Primary School continues to ‘Aim for the best’.  

 
 
 

From the staff at Lavant C.E Primary School we wish you                  
all a relaxing summer break. 

 

 
 

 


